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[External Email]
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Hello Folks,

 

I am writing to encourage you NOT to grant an Emergency Situation

Determination for the Antelope and Tennant Fires as this would limit

public input into the plan.

 

  There needs to be considered thought and input for the Recovery

Project plan which is unsatisfactory as it curently stands. If there are

limits to public input as you will be limiting creative solutions and

not taking diverse interests into consideration with the final solutions

for eco- recovery.

 

In diversity,

 

Judy Goldhaft

 

 

 


